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Delay to New Century Health Transition for Cardiology Prior Authorization Process  

(Medicaid and Marketplace) 

 
 

Molina Healthcare of Washington recently sent out a notification regarding our expected 

implementation of New Century Health (NCH) on 4/1/2021 to provide cardiology utilization 

management. This implementation has been delayed until further notice.    

In the meantime, we ask providers continue to reference Molina’s prior authorization codification 

list or authorization look up tool to verify prior authorization requirement. If a code requires prior 

authorization, please submit these requests to Molina directly.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. We will send another update when a 

new implementation date has been established.  

As always, we thank you for serving your Molina patients. If you have questions, concerns or would 

like additional information about NCH, please contact us at (855) 322-4082.  

 

 

 

 

 

 




